
 

              Date: 13.09.2024 
 

 

             Greetings Message 

I, on behalf of Swami Dhananjoy Das Kathiababa 

Mahavidyalaya, express my heartfelt gratitude and thanks to IQAC 

S.D.D.K.M., honorable members of Governing Body, my beloved 

Students, Faculty members, Non-teaching staff, Alumni and 

Guardians for their active involvement and cooperation in 

successfully completing NAAC accreditation and assessment 

process. 

 

 


